
 

To:    Parts Managers/Service Managers  

From:   Subaru of America, Inc. – Fixed Operations 

Date:  September 16, 2021 

Re:      WRG21 Campaign & 2.4 Turbo Fuel Pump X4202XC220 

 

 
Please be advised that there is a discrepancy in our EPC catalog for some engine sizes under the Vin 
breakdown that our IT team is working on. 

DO NOT use the catalog as a guide for the engine size when ordering a fuel pump for the WRG21 
campaign. 

To locate the correct engine size for ordering the proper fuel pump for WRG21, please look at the                                           
open recall/campaign link under vehicle inquiry for the correct engine size to make sure you are ordering 
the correct fuel pump for the vehicle in question. 

We apologize for the inconvenience. 

 
 

 


